
THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK
THE STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Office of the president of the University 

and Commissioner of education 

ALBANY

October 1, 1920

Bear Sir Arthur:

Shis is only to toll you again that we are 

looking forward with greatest pleasure to your coming 

will you not let me know ^our new York address or 

at any rate advise me of the time of „our arrival so 

that we may arrange to receive you and convey you to 

the hotel. We are anticipating also the pleasure 

of seeing Lady Ourrie with you.

Sincerely yours

Sir Arthur William Ourrie
Principal, HoGrill University 

Lon treal, Canada
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